Planning Board Meeting 
March 03, 2021

Present:  Peter Gardner, Lewis Wills, Brian Rundlett, Stacie Rundlett, David Veilleux, Brook Gardner.

Peter called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.
There were no minutes for review.
The Board reviewed documents presented to them for a small Medical Marijuana storefront at 211 Lemon Stream Rd.  David discussed with the board all of the state licenses and documentation that he presented to the board, showing that he is 100% compliant with all of the State of Maine Laws.  He described to the board how his operation would work, and that customers would not be entering the building at this time.  There was a discussion that later down the road he may want to increase the size of the building and how it operates, and that he would consult with the Planning Board before doing so.
After reviewing all of the documentation, Brian motioned to accept and approve the application for 
Sugar Leaf Company.  Lewis 2nd, and all were in favor.

There were no other items by the Board.  Meeting was adjourned at 6:55pm
These minutes were approved by the Planning Board on May 5th. smr

